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SUBJECT: Infection Prevention and Control Program- Hours of Operation 
 

 
 
The Infection Prevention and Control Program will be reverting back to pre-pandemic hours 
of operation. Effective immediately, Infection Prevention and Control Practioners will be 
onsite and available to assist, Monday to Friday 0700-1600.  
 
For any Infection Control related issues or concerns after hours and on weekends, please 
contact the Clinical Resource Nurse (ext 6820). Nursing staff must notify the Clinical 
Resource nurse during this time of new positive mirco reports received and of any suspect 
meningitis or TB cases.  
 
To support this change, the Environmental Services team will now be accessing the Bed 
board for information related to level of additional precautions and required cleaning. 
Please support the EVS team as needed to access this information.  
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